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Request to improve gender balance in roster of experts for the PPCR and request for 
stocktaking of PPCR resource availability 

 
Update on Improving Gender Balance in the PPCR Roster of Expert  
The PPCR Sub-Committee requests the CIF Administrative Unit and the MDBs to undertake 
efforts to improve the gender balance in the proposed roster of experts available to 
independently review the SPCRs. The Sub-Committee takes note that the CIF Administrative 
Unit is currently reviewing seven additional resumes of female candidates to be included in the 
roster.  
 
Stocktaking of Resources Allocation to PPCR Pilots  
The PPCR Sub-Committee requests the CIF Administrative Unit to provide by mail a report on 
the requests from governments for PPCR resources and a stocktaking of funding availability so 
as to provide a better understanding of the financing situation. 
 


